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A weedeater was stolen between May 6 and May 16 from
Ralph Wilson Road. 
    That’s not all. Between Friday and Saturday, someone stole a weedeater from a property off
421 in Watauga County. No word on whether the weedeater incidents are related. By pure
coincidence, another theft involved a weedeater on May 17. A 38 caliber handgun was
among items stolen while the resident at Carl Giles Road was weedeating. 
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